
You may not dig the construction,
but we hope you’ll DigIndy.

As Citizens Energy Group continues its $2 billion investment to improve Indianapolis’ 
waterways through the DigIndy Tunnel System, upcoming construction will result 
in partial lane closures and detours. Beginning July 9, Citizens will begin working 
on a sewer rehabilitation project near Pleasant Run Creek. This construction will 
require partially closing the intersection of Capitol Avenue and Southern Avenue 
for safety reasons. Local access will remain open during this time, but through 
traffic may be redirected as needed. In addition, tree removal will take place near 
the point where Southern dead ends (into Pleasant Run Parkway South Drive). 

Visit 
DigIndyTunnel.com
for more information.

Some residents in the area may experience service disruptions; door 
tag notifications will be placed at those addresses with details on any 
outages and/or special instructions. 

This phase of construction is scheduled to be completed by the end of 
October 2018. Although Citizens will return at a later date to complete 
the remaining construction phases, the site will be restored and access re-
opened until it is needed again. 

Once the 7.4-mile Pleasant Run Tunnel is complete in 2025, it will 
eliminate more than 95 percent of sewer overflows now occurring from 
more than 40 points along the creek. Cleaner waterways resulting 
from the DigIndy Tunnel System will enhance quality of life and drive 
neighborhood and economic development across our community.

Para obtener más información:
www.CitizensEnergyGroup.com/DigIndyProjects

@DigIndy
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Follow us to stay up to date
with the project.

@DigIndy

DigIndyTunnel.com


